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June 10, 2024 

Dear 6th Grade Families, 

On behalf of the entire staff and faculty at Brown Summit Middle School: Center for Advanced 

Academics, I want to extend a warm and enthusiastic welcome to you and your child. We are thrilled 

to have your family join our learning community. 

 

As your child embarks on their middle school journey, we understand that this is an important and 

transitional time for both students and families. Rest assured that we are dedicated to ensuring a 

smooth and successful transition as your child enters the 6th grade.  

 

I am looking forward to welcoming our 6th grade families to our Orientation & Open House. Please 

plan to join us for our 6th Grade Orientation & Open House on Tuesday, July 9, 2024 from 8:30am-

12:30pm. A cookout style lunch will be provided. More information and the link to register for this 

event can be found on the enclosed flyer.  

 

Prior to the start of the new school year, please check our website to review the supply list and the 6th 

Grade Summer Reading Project and Beginning of Year Information. 

 

Welcome to 6 Website 

• https://www.gcsnc.com/domain/24365 
 

Summer Reading Project 

• https://www.gcsnc.com/Page/65542 
 

Supply List  

• https://www.gcsnc.com/Page/70257 

 

During the summer break, I encourage you and your family to take time to relax, recharge, and create 

cherished memories together. Enjoy the sunshine, explore new adventures, and savor the joys of 

quality time with your loved ones. While the summer break provides an opportunity for rest, it also 

offers a chance for continued growth and learning. Engage in reading activities, visit museums, 

participate in hands-on projects, or pursue hobbies that ignite your child's curiosity and passions.  

 

Once again, welcome to the Brown Summit Middle School family. We are honored to have you with 

us, and we look forward to getting to know you and your child personally. Enjoy your summer break, 

and we eagerly await the opportunity to meet you in person as we embark on an incredible year of 

growth, learning, and achievement. 

 

Be sure to stay connected with us through our website, social media channels, and email updates to 

receive the latest information and important announcements. 

 

Warmest regards, 

      Dr. Kimberly Jones-Goods 

Principal 
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